
indrapoodle


From: indrapoodle


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 7:34 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Noaa statement


What's up with this NOAA statement regarding NWS Birmingham?

Please get out there and tell us who wrote it and if a politician ordered it.

Thanks


Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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